SLO COORDINATING COMMITTEE
Notes
October 1, 2012   4:00 p.m.   #AA-216
PRESENT:  Donna Floyd (Chair), Jason Berner, James Eyestone (Guest), Helen Kalkstein, Sandra Moore, Wayne Organ, Kenyetta Tribble, Wendy Williams
	Topic
	Discussion
	Follow-Up

	CurricuNet Update
	· James addressed this agenda item.  Former V.P. Carol Maga found funding to purchase the CurricuNet system.  CurricuNet will make the CIC work flow process electronic.  CIC sponsored a CurricuNet training during fall flex, but the training didn’t get too far because there were problems with the data.  The dream team met on October 27 to finalize and try to use the work flow and they learned that the work flows aren’t working.  The company has corrected the issues with the data but the work flows are still not working.  The company is working on the work flow issues and we should be able to start using CurricuNet in spring 2013. 
· James doesn’t want to ask CurricuNet about the SLO module until CurricuNet is working properly.  
	· James will continue to work with CurricuNet.

	Evaluation of the SLO Assessment Process Pending Academic Senate Approval
	· Wendy reported that the Academic Senate approved the new rubric and Wayne will take it to Operations Council, then to President’s Cabinet, and then to College Council for final approval.  The SLO results are supposed to be used to make decisions about budgets, planning, and allocations.  There was a discussion about the budget recommendation process moving to the next level.                                                                             
	

	Follow-up on SLO Accreditation Report
	· Donna gave Wayne a copy of the report showing what had been completed so far.  

	· Wayne will help Donna complete the answer to #3.
· Wayne will read it and give Donna feedback.


	Adjournment
	· The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
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